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February 15th, 2020 

To:  Eric Knepp, Parks Superintendent 

CC:  Patrick Heck, District 2 alder; Vern Stenman, Big Top Events;  Board of Parks 

Commissioners; TLNA council 

 

Eric and Board of Parks Commissioners, 

Vern Stenman attended our TLNA Council meeting on February 13th, 2020, to present a concept 

for an event including pyrotechnics in and around Breese Stevens Field on July 3rd, 2020.   The 

majority of the TLNA council was supportive of such an event, based on the understanding and 

condition that the size and type of pyrotechnic items used will generate 80 decibals of sound or 

less at the point of explosion.   

We appreciate Big Top proactively reaching out to us on this matter and continuing to keep us 

informed and collaboratively involved as details become available about such an event and display.  

Best regards, 

 

Tyler Lark  

Vice President, TLNA 

 


